
  

 

 
 
ATTENDANCE 
As part of our drive to improve overall attendance at Ysgol Y Waun we will be issuing Special 
Attendance Certificates at the end of each term to pupils who achieve 96% or above 
attendance.  The first set of certificates will be presented during the last service of Spring Term.  
Please may we also take this opportunity to remind you to report all absences by telephone on 
the first morning of non attendance to enable us to record the reason on our Class Registers – 
01691 770530  

 Option 1 to report an absence for Chapel Lane 

 Option 3 to report an absence for Lloyd’s Lane 
 
 
NUTS 
As we have a number of staff and pupils who have nut allergies at Ysgol Y Waun it would be 
very much appreciated if children were not sent into school with nuts / nut products for their 
snack or in their lunchboxes.  Your co-operation in this matter would be very much appreciated, 
thank you.  
 
 
NURSERY 2020 
Nursery Admission is now open if you, or anyone that you know, has a child who will have had 
their 3rd birthday on or before the 31st August 2020.  You can apply on line by logging onto the 
www.wrexham.gov.uk website and following the links for Nursery 2020 Admission.  The 
closing date is 21st February 2020. 
 
 
THEMED SCHOOL DINNER 
There will be a “Chinese Banquet Box” Themed School Dinner on Tuesday, 4th February, when 
quorn nuggets, spring rolls, half fries and half rice with curry sauce will be on the menu followed 
by a chocolate chip cookie. 
 
 
CHAPEL LANE PLEA 
May we please remind parents that children should not bring toys or wear items of jewellery 
(necklaces, bracelets etc) to school as it can cause upset if things get lost or damaged. Your 
co-operation in this matter would be very much appreciated – thank you.  
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CRIW CYMRAEG WEEKLY UPDATE! 
To support “Dydd Miwsig Cymraeg” (Welsh Music Day) we will be listening to Welsh 

songs in class and would very much like your support in listening to them at home too!!  

A sheet with the song details has been sent home with your child this week.  The Criw 

Cymraeg team have decided that the pupils of Ysgol Y Waun will once again be voting for 

their favourite Welsh song. Diolch pawb!! 
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